
 

 

                    
 

 
Dear H.M. Coroner Mr. Ellery 
 
I am writing in response to the Regulation 28 report regarding the late Archie Spriggs deceased, 
received on 2nd December 2019. 
 
As you will be aware the serious case review was commissioned by the then Shropshire 
Safeguarding Children’s Board (SSCB) whose duty it was to receive the report, accept the 
recommendations and direct an action plan to support the delivery of them. 
 
Following the publication of Working Together 2018 SSCB was de-constituted but it’s functions are 
now the responsibility of the Shropshire Safeguarding Partnership (SSP). The SSP is now 
responsible for owning and governing delivery against the action plan which I have included in full, 
together with related timescales. 
 
Although CAFCASS are also required to respond to you, I have included their specific actions as 
the SSP also have a role in holding CAFCASS to account. 
 
A small number of actions will not have been concluded by the due date for response to you, being 
27th January 2020. 
 
I would be obliged if you could give direction regarding your expectations on how you would like to 
be updated on progress. Please be assured that the SSP will be monitoring delivery of these 
outstanding actions as they become due. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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